
25th March 2022 

 

Diary Dates 

28th March 2022 

Inspire Dance Dress Rehearsal—

Biddulph High School 

31st March 2022 

Nursery Trip to Wheelock Farm—All 

Day Visit 

 

1st April 2022 

Reception Forest School 

1st April 2022 

Tuck Shop Friday—After School 

4th April 2022 

Reception Parental Engagement 

Forest School 

4th April 2022 

Inspire Dance Show—6pm—

Biddulph High School 

5th April 2022 

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 

6th April 2022 

Spring Term Reports coming home 

7th April 2022 

Y4 Standon Bowers sharing evening 

25th April 2022 

Reception Height and Weight 

Measurement 

27th April 2022 

Tempest in School for Class   

Photographs 

 

Week Commencing 3rd May 

2022 

Year 2 SATs through-out this 

month 

27th May 2022 

School Closes for May Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Busy Bees    97.3% Class 5  95.1% 

Caterpillars   98.6% Class 6  97.1% 

Class 2          94.6% Class 7  95.9% 

Class 3          93.3% Class 8  99.3% 

Class 4  96.3% Class 9  98.6% 

Congratulations to Class 8 who have achieved 99.3% attendance for the week! 

Week Commencing 14th March 2022  

 Whole School Attendance—96.6% School target — 96.5% 

Places for Nursery September 2022 

Is your child 3 before August 31st 2022? If so, we still 
have places in our Nursery for September.  

Please contact the school office on 01782 973810 for more  

information.  

Please help us by spreading the word amongst friends and family 
that may have children of this age. Thank you. 



Achiever of the Week 

 

Busy Bees Joshua Hine 

Caterpillars Harry Young  

Class 2  Bobby Stewart 

Class 3  James Duda 

Class 4  Noah Taylor 

Class 5  Summer Bullock- 
  Cowan 

Class 6  Connie Whitehurst-Dodds 

Class 7  Lewis Plant 

Class 8  Freddie Dickenson 

Class 9  Kai Rigby 

Celebrate Good Times!  

Congratulations 

This week Rockstars show pride and are     
passionate about their learning! 

Thank you so much for making Knypersley the 
best place to be! 

Nursery  Tilly Cartlidge & Elsie  
  Barnett-Stubbs 

Busy Bees Ethan Curson 

Caterpillars Liam Jackson 

Class 2  Lilah Heath 

Class 3  Teddie Taylor 

Class 4  Katie Marsh &  
  George Donnell 

Class 5  Kallen Burdett 

Class 6  Isabelle Baskeyfield  

Class 7  George McNally 

Class 8   Joshua Kay 

Class 9  Toby Dickenson 

Knypersley Rockstars 

 

Class 2  Leo Buyukcepal 

Class 3  Amelia Beresford 

Class 4  Alfie Allen 

Class 5  Ella Cooper 

Class 6  Reggie Forrest  

Class 7  Layla Highfield 

Class 8  Oscar Harrison 

Class 9  Rosie Wood 

Author of the Week 

 

House Points 

Congratulations to Earth 

 Fire  305 Water 308 

 Air  304 Earth   332 

Keep up the good work everyone!  

Inspire Dance Dress Rehearsal 

On Monday 28th March. Our Inspire 
dance children will be having their dress 
rehearsal at Biddulph High School. 

The coach will leave school at 11am and 
the children will be back in time for 
lunch. 

A letter has been emailed to you with full 
details.  

Children will need to bring their outfits 
into school on Monday please. 

We will be on Week 1 of the dinner  
menu next week. 

Tuck Shop Friday 

We will be holding our Tuck Shop next       
Friday 1st April. 

This will be after school and held on the 
school playground. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Faye’s Dance Club 

We are pleased to announce that Faye’s Dance Club 
will start again as of next Wednesday 30th March. 

This will commence straight after school until 4.15pm 
every Wednesday. Children are to be collected from 
the playground. 

If your child was part of the club last 
time then please re-join after school on 
Wednesday. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Knypersley Fundraising 

‘Keep the beat’ 

‘Make a splash’ 

‘Let’s get ready to raise some cash’! 

We are looking to raise £600 for a defibrillator in school. 

On Wednesday 6th April, Mrs Bible, Mrs Jervis and Mrs 
Swift will be on the school playground and the children 
will be raising money by throwing wet sponges and plates 
of custard pies at our brave staff to raise money 
for this worthy cause. 

We hope that you will support us with this     
fundraising event, plus lots of fun for the        
children. 




